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14/05/2021  08:31:542021/1593/P OBJ Paul Lynton I wish to object to the planned installation of this telecom tower. I happened to read a notice situated outside 

Bishopsdale House concerning this application otherwise I would not have been aware of it despite the 

proposed location just round the corner from me and the detrimental effect of having such an eyesore will 

have to residents who live in a wide area around the proposed site not only to the appearance of the lower part 

of West End Lane enjoyed by the many residents living in a close vicinity and the people who pass by to and 

from the Kilburn High Road and the amenities close by. I imagine that most people who are effected are 

completely unaware of the proposal and the visual impact it will have. I am also anxious about the long term 

health effects of the radiation which may be yet to emerge and this is certainly badly harming my mental 

health.
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